
TEAM NEUTRINO

Graphics
Team Neutrino members continued to work on the apparel 
for the team, finishing the back of shirts with sponsor logos. 
The Graphics subteam also finalized decisions and ordered 
apparel. The subteam made decisions for shots in the Impact 
video and started to record it. They also made thank you 
cards for sponsors.

Design
This week, the design subteam started and continued 
CADing mechanisms and the assembly for the swerve 
modules. The subteam worked on disassembling last 
season’s robot, Scorpius as well as finalizing the size of 
the frame.

Controls
The controls team finished the intake subsystem and is 
currently working on other subsystems, including the arm, 
shooter, climb, and swerve. They also started testing code 
using test boards and simulation.

FLL Passion Project
On Friday, January 19th, team members gathered 
together in the computer lab to discuss and determine 
subgroups for the FLL summer camp project. They are 
currently planning to make timelines and are starting 
more in-depth planning.
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